
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

Day Meeting 

November 9, 2006 
 
Vice President Doreen Thornton called the meeting to order.  Caryl Knox made a motion 
to approve the minutes as printed and Kathy Eck seconded. Thanks to Jessie and Ann 
for arranging new meeting place. Thanks to Irene for filling in at the last two-day 
meetings. Irene announced an Executive Committee meeting at 5:30 before the 
November night meeting. 
 
Programs — Phyllis: Today’s meeting will be a trunk show and lecture by Jillian Clark 
from England. The November night meeting will be a lecture on tessellations by Debbie 
Kratovil.  December will be our Christmas party. In January there will be show and tell 
from 2006 and the ugly quilts are due. The January night meeting will feature Jane 
Rogers with quilts from the 1930’s, 1940’s and 1950’s. 
 
Beekeeper — Kathy Eck: Bees are done for this year. 
 
Sunshine — Louise will be in New York City until January 26, 2007. 
 
Library — Jessie, Dina and Irene moved the library to the new location. Thank you! 
 
Thank the Bank — Irene said we needed one more wall hanging to finish out the seven 
we need for the bank employees. These are due at the November night meeting. 
 
Ways and Means — Dina: Several donations on the table that are for sale as well as a 
raffle item—snowman cookie jar with fat quarters. The Rauction raised $907 for the 
guild. Thanks, Kathy Eck, for all your hard work. Please send Maetha at Tiny Stitches a 
thank you note for all that she donated to our guild. 
 
Quilt ‘Til You Wilt — There were 21 quilters present. We raised $210 for the guild and 
one person from the Rome guild joined. 
 
Christmas Party — Carolyn: December 7. Sign up for food. Set up at 10:00 a.m. We 
voted to purchase gifts for children ages 10-16 and donate them to a local fire station. 
Bring gifts unwrapped. No gift cards. 
 
Nominating Committee — Slate for new officers: President – Caryl Knox, Vice 
President – Phyl Schiwal, Day Secretary – Sandra Wilson, Night Secretary – Joy 
Wegand, Treasurer – Irene Gardner. Motion made by Susan Fisher and seconded by 
Kathy Eck to accept slate of officers and close nominations. Motion carried. Written vote 
taken with 31 yes votes. 
 

Irene announced that museum quilt will be displayed in January. 
 
Membership — Denise: There were 32 members and 1 new member present. Anything 
goes fat quarter lottery won by Barbara Stevens. Door prizes. 
 
Doreen wished a happy birthday to those with November birthdays. She also thanked 
the guild for the privilege of serving as Vice President and thanked Irene and Sandra for 
working with her.  
 
After Show and Tell, the meeting was adjourned for the lecture. 
 

Respectfully submitted, Sandra Wilson  


